
 

  

 

 

Tell us about what your PTA did to increase kindness on your campus! 
 

 Fill in the basic information below.  The answers to all questions should not go over three pages, 
double-spaced.  (And it can be much shorter!)  

 You may send up to three additional sheets to supplement the application, with things like photos, 
newspaper clippings, fliers, etc. 

 You may download the application form from our website at www.fourthdistrictpta.org/  
 Alternately, if you submitted an application for a State PTA Spotlight Award, you may submit a copy 

of that award application to be considered for this 4th District recognition.  Please complete and 
attach the information section below when submitting a PTA SPOTLIGHT award application.  

 Award winners will be notified and invited to attend the Fourth District PTA Administrators 
Dinner, Wednesday, March 21, 2018 

 
All applications must be RECEIVED no later than 

Midnight on Thursday, February 15th, 2018. 
Email your completed application to awards@fourthdistrictpta.org 

Or 
Print a copy of the completed form and fax it to 714-241-0497 

Or 
Complete application and bring to Board meeting on Thursday, April 17th 

Or 
Print a copy of the completed form and additional pages and mail it to 4th District PTA,  

1520 Brookhollow Dr. #40, Santa Ana 92705  Attn: Awards Committee 
  

Name of PTA/PTSA:    Elementary School 

Council:  Check One:  Middle/Inter/Jr High 

President:    High School 

Phone:  Email:  
 
On a separate page(s), answer the questions below.  The length should be limited to three pages for all 
questions combined. Please type or print clearly 
 
1. Describe how your school participated in the “One Billion Acts of Kindness” campaign. 

2. Explain how your members, students, parents, and community were involved in your program 
or event. 

3. Discuss how the school was impacted as a result of your participation in the kindness campaign. 

4. Describe how this can be replicated at other schools and how you might continue this in the 
future at your school. 
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